
 

25th October 2024Term 4- Week 2

Enriching, Encouraging, Empowering

Message from the Principal

74 Argyle Street, Mosgiel - 03 4896252  -   office@elmgrove.school.nz - www.elmgrove.school.nz

Kia ora Elmgrove whānau,

We are off to a fantastic start with many exciting events and opportunities ahead for our 
students and community. As the warmer weather settles in, please remember that 
sunhats are a must for all students this term. It's essential for keeping everyone safe from 
the sun during outdoor activities.

Book Week kicks off next week, celebrating our love of reading! We are holding a book 
character dress-up day on Wednesday 30th October.

Our year 4-6 school athletics was held yesterday to qualify for our inter-school TSSA 
Championships. It's always a great event for students to showcase their physical skills. 
The TSSA Athletics will be held on 5th November, where students who have qualified will 
represent Elmgrove. Our year 1-3 students will also participate in athletics events run at 
school on this day. 

Junior Swimming lessons have begun, and it’s wonderful to see our younger students 
gaining confidence in the water especially now that it is close to summer.

The Taieri College Year 6 Tournament is coming up next week, and we are excited to see 
our teams give their best. Practices for this have begun and it is always nice to see ex-
Elmgrove students from Taieri College return to support our teams.

Elmgrove’s Got Talent is just around the corner! We encourage as many students as 
possible to audition and share their unique talents with the school community. Practice is 
key to being successful at their audition. The show is going to be held on the 14th of 
November. We will let you know when tickets are available. It's sure to be a fun and 
entertaining event.

Labour Day is on Monday, 28th October, so school will be closed. Enjoy the long 
weekend with your families.

Ngā mihi nui,

 
Jenny Ryalls 
Deputy Principal
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Elmgrove School 
Book Fair

TUESDAY  29TH OCTOBER TO
 FRIDAY 1ST NOVEMBER 2024

School Office 
8.30am - 9am

2.45 - 3pm
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